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Message from the Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have had a great week last week celebrating lots of lovely examples of tolerance and friendship throughout 
the week. We have also had some really positive nominations at daily meeting.  

 

The pupils had a fantastic time when they visited Winmarleigh last week and represented the school in a 
positive way. The staff were proud of the pupils throughout the day, trying new things and engaging well with 
the instructors. The staff and pupils will look forward to future visits.  

 

Just a reminder that we breakup for half term this Friday 18th October. The pupils will return on Monday 28th 
October. We hope that you all have a lovely half term break! 

 

Have a fantastic week! 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mr M Hooper  

Headteacher 

 

Values at Stepping Stones 

This week we are celebrating World Values’ day. 

 

We will begin the week as usual with our Values Meeting and 
each class will be tasked this week, to look out for each other 
in their class teams carrying out examples of friendship, 
courage, cooperation, humility, kindness and respect; 
alongside our British Values of Mutual Respect, Tolerance, 
Individual Liberty, the Rule of Law and Democracy.  

We will be continuing to support and teach the children how 
values can bring people together!  
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Can-do Colin 

Finally, Can-do Colin has been out and about this weekend again – we can’t wait to hear 
about all of his adventures – please do remember to send in some photos of his exploits with 

your child into Class Dojo. Thank you - we really do value your input from home.       

 

This week’s Headteacher awards are as follows: 

 

Connie Whittle 

 

Our main form of communication with home is via Class Dojo. This is a free app 
where you can link to the school. We share learning, newsletters, positive 
experiences and communicate key messages through this system. Please 
ensure you are signed up. New sign in details can be sent home to parents who 
are not on the APP. 

 

Missing Lego 

 

We have had some Lego go missing in school that is the property of a member 
of staff. The Lego is under the sea themed so if your child has brought any Lego 
fishes home, could they please be returned? 

   

 

Week Commencing 07/10/2024 – 11/10/2024 = Our attendance 82%. 

Please continue to work with us in relation to promoting good attendance.    
 

 

October Half term begins after school ends on Friday 18th October, 
returning to school on Monday 28th October.  

 

Have a safe half-term everyone!  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for mirroring our ethos and values at home.  

Please remember that we are here to support you and you can contact Mrs Armstrong (Family Support – 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday). 

Mr Hooper and the whole staff team at Stepping Stones School 

 


